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TO:   DISTRIBUTION 
    
FROM:   CAROL MOLINA, FINANCE DIRECTOR 
    
DATE:   MARCH 9, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: SALES TAX INFORMATION – 3RD QUARTER (JULY 2022- SEPT. 2022)  
 
 
The Third Quarter Sales Tax Receipts Report (July thru Sept. 2022) shows that sales tax receipts continued to grow. 
It is important to be mindful that the last year, the global pandemic was impacting the sales receipts. Therefore, actual 
sales were up 8.1% from the same timeframe the year before. This was mainly due to the continued growth in the 
sales of general consumer goods such as apparel, department stores, and jewelry stores. The Federal Reserve 
continued to increase rates, resulting in the slowdown of the housing market, albeit still growing.  This has resulted 
in the continued expenditures in the building and construction sector, as homeowners continue to spend on home 
renovations. Restaurants have also continued to increase due to growing consumer demand; as consumers are 
shifting towards spending for experiences.  
 
Staff continues to manage and monitor the City’s revenues, and work with HDL to spot trends in the economy and 
review the overall economy, as it relates to the City’s revenue performance. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me directly if you have any questions.  
 
 
 
Attachments 
Distribution: 
 City Council Members (7) 
 Planning Commissioners (7) 
 Department Directors and Staff 
 Finance and Pension Advisory Committee (9) 
 Chamber of Commerce 






